
END OF TEXT 

TOWN OF GLASTONBURY 
GL-2020-01 

 NON-PROCESSIBLE WASTE DISPOSAL 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

May 9, 2019 
 

Bid Due Date: 05-16-19 @ 11:00 A.M. 

 
 

The attention of bidders submitting proposals for the above-referenced project is called to the following 

Addendum to the specifications. The items set forth herein, whether of omission, addition, substitution 

or other change, are all to be included in and form a part of the proposed Contract Documents for the 

work. Bidders shall acknowledge this Addendum on the Bid Proposal Page (BP-1). 
 

 
Question 1: Request for the current pricing for the non-processible waste disposal. 

Answer:   This information can be obtained on the Town’s website.  For your convenience, please 

click on the link below to review the information 

 https://www.glastonbury-ct.gov/home/showdocument?id=26037  
 
 
 

 

 

Note:  This addendum consists of 1 page including the above text. 

https://www.glastonbury-ct.gov/home/showdocument?id=26037

